
Appendix C 

 

From: Cooke James Endaf CYNG/COUNC 

Sent: 19 December 2016 15:33 

To: Jones Dylan Wynn (Rh-CTGC) 

Subject: Re: Y Maes 

Dear Dylan, 

I am happy enough to accept your changes or amendments to the order and which exists on the 

Maes in the centre of Caernarfon town. 

Kind regards, 

Councillor Endaf Cooke 

 

From: Katherine Owen [mailto: townclerk@caernarfontowncouncil.gov.uk] 

Sent: 06 October 2016 10:14 

To: Jones Dylan Wynn (Rh-CTGC) 

Subject: Re: Parking Restrictions Y Maes 

Dylan 

Following a meeting of the Town Council on Tuesday evening I would like to inform you that the 

Council is very grateful for the contents your email and agrees with its content and thus revokes its 

objection 

It is worth noting that the Councillors were very pleased to get rid of the clearway which has 

obviously not worked 

With thanks 

Katherine Owen SILCM 

Clerc y dref / Town clerk 

Caernarfon Royal Town Council 

Institute Building 

Pavilion Hill 

Caernarfon 

mailto:townclerk@caernarfontowncouncil.gov.uk
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Ffôn/phone 01286 672943 


